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	COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265
	IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE


October 21, 2010
MIKE TEAGUE CO-CEO
TES ENERGY SERVICES LP

17480 DALLAS PARKWAY #200

DALLAS TX  75287
Dear Mr. Teague:

On October 15, 2010, the Commission received the Application of TES Energy Services LP for approval to supply electric generation services to the public in the Commonwealth of PA.  Upon initial review, the Application has been determined to be deficient for the following reasons:

*
No Business Entity and/or Department of State filings (number 5 of the Application). 
 As a limited partnership, a copy of the Certificate of Filing or Agreement from Texas is needed.

Pursuant to 52 Pa. Code §1.4, you are being advised of these deficiencies and are required to file corrections.  Failure to correct the foregoing deficiencies within 20 days of the date of this letter will result in the Application being returned unfiled.   

Please return your items to the above listed address and address to the attention of the Office of the Secretary.

If you have any question in regards to this letter, please contact Tony Rametta at (717) 783-5242.
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Sincerely,

Rosemary Chiavetta

Secretary
jms
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